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"MORE ILLEGAL CONTRACTS BY THE FDOC?"

Wanted to bring to your attention that Jpay, and the FDOC'S pricing, of the Jpay stamps could
possibly be another case of illegal contracts with unlawful payments. The FDOC has a history of
illegal contracts, that in 2006 sent former Secretary James V.Crosby Jr and Regional Director
Allen Clark to Federal Prison. In 2011 Former Governor Rick Scott, terminated then FDOC
Secretary James Buss, over contracts, that had "the appearance” of being shady. Well if you
look at what's going on here, we have Jpay selling the same stamps to family, friends and
inmates in Florida at double the price, of the family ,friends and inmates in Washington State.
Jpay and the FDOC was selling 60 stamps for $21.00 here in Florida, yet you could buy these
same 60 stamps from Jpay in the state of Washington for $10.00. Now with the new contract
extension signed on October 25,2019 of contract #C2885 Amendment 2, they've further
increased the price of the stamps by selling 70 stamps for $25.00 .And now blocking family and
friend's from being able to purchase and use Jpay stamps from these discounted states, they
have now put an end to some family and friends being able to afford the Jpay correspondence.
So you tell me something's not rotten?!! And remember we are dealing with the poorest of
society when your dealing with State inmates. So this total disregard for fair market value, and
practices, and the price gouging of the lowest income families is reprehensible!!! If there's not
illegal conduct going on with these over priced stamps, which you have to admit, that there is an
appearance of this! When one state is getting the exact same stamps,product and services for
half the price, but "if" ,there's nothing illegal going on, we still have an issue with price gouging
of the most vulnerable of our society, which in and of itself is disgusting!!! We shouldn't be
taking advantage of the poor, just because we can. That was the mentality of James V. Crosby
Jr and Allen Clark. Both of whom deservedly went to prison and lost their jobs for what they did
to the the family, friends and inmates they price gouged and stole from during their tenure as
heads of the FDOC.

We need this looked into, for possible illegal and unlawful actions. And even if there's nothing
illegal going on, we need our current Secretary Mark Inch to correct these price disparities to
where the families in Florida are paying the fair market value, that Washington states families
are paying. Please contact Secretary Mark Inch and provide him with a copy of this. | thank you
for your time and help.

Sincerely Ronald W. Clark Jr #812974



